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October 17, 2024 
 

 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Rescission of Waste Discharge Requirements Order No. R1-2009-0001and 
Associated Monitoring and Reporting Programs 

For the 

Willits Environmental Remediation Trust 
Former Remco Hydraulics Facility 

Mendocino County 

 
At its December 5-6, 2024 Board Meeting, the California North Coast Regional Water 
Quality Control Board will consider rescinding Waste Discharge Requirements Order 
No. R1-2009-0001 and Monitoring and Reporting Program No. R1-2009-0001 (as 
updated and revised by Monitoring and Reporting Program R1-2021-0049). The draft 
rescinding Order will be available for review on or after October 17, 2024, on the 
Regional Water Board website for tentative orders for Board decisions or by contacting 
the Regional Water Board’s office at (707) 576-2220  
 
Any comments regarding the proposed Order must be submitted in writing and received 
by the Regional Water Board by 5:00 p.m. on November 18, 2024.  Written comments 
should be submitted electronically to the Regional Water Board email at 
NorthCoast@waterboards.ca.gov, attention Cody Walker. 
 
Valerie M. Quinto 
Executive Officer 
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